
 

 

 

Contractors for AT&T are currently in Melbourne Village burying Fiber Optic Cable 

underground.  This work should conclude at the end of the month.  Their work is occurring in the 

Town easement and will not input resident lots.  All land disturbances will be repaired in the 

following weeks. 

Thank you. 

Mayor Niemann 


